
From:   Scott Hodgson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 23, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0379-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Young,

Here are the answers to your quesions.

1) Yes, these same frequencies are acceptable for this application.

2) No, at this location the UAV is tethered, so the maximum altitude is constrained to 180 ft AGL.  The
elevation of our tether facility is 5100 ft MSL.

Thanks,
Scott Hodgson


